
Benefits of Becoming a 
UAHuntsville Registered Student Organization 

 
Student Organization Showcases 
Student Organization Showcases take place numerous times throughout the academic year, including 
but not limited to the Week of Welcome and Office of Admission Open House Programs.  These 
showcases provide an opportunity for students to connect with registered student 
organizations at UAHuntsville. Student organization members staff tables where they can recruit new 
members and distribute information about their organization to current and/or prospective students. 
The Office of Student Activities will advertise these events through the Charger Student News, through 
registered student organization official email addresses and on The Office of Student Activities website.  
Registration is required to participate in Student Organization Showcases. 
 
Student Organization President’s Round Table Meetings 
Monthly meetings for the president’s of all registered student organizations.  These meetings provide 
the opportunity to discuss a variety of issues pertaining to running a student organization as well as 
updates from The Office of Student Activities, information on registering Student Organizations and how 
to receive funding from the Student Government Association.    
 
Student Organization Mailboxes 
Registered Student Organizations can have access to a mailbox in The Office of Student Activities, 
located in The University Center, Room 106. To request a mailbox, please express interest when you 
register your student organization or email studentactivities@uah.edu.  
 
Official UAHuntsville Email Address 
Upon registration of student Organization, an official university email address will be created.  This will 
be the official method of communication used for all important announcements pertaining to Student 
Organizations.  
 
Event Promotion 
Posters: One free banner per event (up to 4 ft.); additional banners may be purchased for $5 each (up to 
4 ft). 
Balloons: Free helium (supply own balloons) 
Poster/Butcher Paper:  Free  
Charger Student News:  Registered Student Organizations may submit events and utilize events 
calendar at: www.uah.edu/studentevents 
 
Meeting Space 
Registered Student Organizations may use university facilities at no cost. The responsibility for proper 
use and conduct is placed on the officer representing the organization/requesting the reservation.  
 
Web Pages 
Registered Student Organizations may request their organization’s web page be linked on the Registered 
Student Organization listing through The Office of Student Activities website. 

mailto:studentactivities@uah.edu
http://www.uah.edu/studentevents

